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CHEVRON FEDERAL COURT PROCEEDINGS UPDATE

Further to the announcement on 1 September 2020, Ampol Limited (ASX:ALD) (Ampol) advises that Chevron has filed
an application for an interim injunction seeking to restrain Ampol from using the Ampol trade marks together with the
Chevron trade marks in a manner which represents that the marks are owned by the same or associated entities. An
interim hearing date is yet to be set although expected to occur in February 2021.

Ampol is confident of its position, continues with its re-branding strategy and intends to vigorously defend the
application.

Authorised for release by: the Board of Ampol Limited.

AMPOL LIMITED INVESTOR CONTACT MEDIA CONTACT
ACN 004 201 307 DALE KOENDERS RICHARD BAKER
HEAD OF INVESTOR RELATIONS HEAD OF CORPORATE AFFAIRS

LEVEL 24 M +61 457 559 036 M +61 417 375 667
2 MARKET STREET T +61 2 9250 5626 T +61 2 9250 5369
SYDNEY NSW 2000 DALE.KOENDERS@AMPOL.COM.AU RICHARD.BAKER@AMPOL.COM.AU




